Noosa Triathalon

This is Zonta’s ninth year of participation in the Noosa Tri.  We all thought that it went off amazingly well with approx 5000 athletes competing in individual and team events.  It is hard to believe that we have conquered the gear tent, bags upon bags and then more bags and pumps - more than ever this year.  We only lost temporarily bag 3455, a silver small back pack.  

Also we had our friend again, the Leg.   Yes a regular visitor to the gear tent.    Our athlete changes his everyday leg for a light one that he can compete in.  But we have very sad news for the ladies, USM are no longer numbering, yes they have stopped the numbering (Zontians writing on the athletes’ leg) therefore saving time, but replacing with a sticker!!    There was a lot of muttering going on that morning from different volunteer ladies all over.

It is only the third year that we agreed to take on the cutting of the fruit for Recovery. It is not an easy task as watermelons are heavy and demand is high.

Thank you to our Zonta volunteers, present and past and to all Zontian friends who were coaxed in to help.   We needed you and we thank you.  
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